
 

 

 
 

St Patrick’s GFC All Ireland Club Final – Sunday 14th January 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

As you may know, all roads lead to Croke Park on Sunday 14th January as  

St Patrick’s GFC take on Cill na Martra from Cork in the All-Ireland 

Intermediate club final. This is a unique and very special occasion for our local 

club and community.  In consultation with Governors and the school 

leadership team, it has been decided that the school will be closed for all 

pupils on Monday 15th January. A planned closure for Staff Development on 

Friday 24th May has been changed and the 24th May will now be a normal school 

day to accommodate the closure on Monday 15th.  

 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 12th January. All pupils can wear in club colours to 

show support for the St Patrick’s team and their quest for All Ireland glory.  

No donation needed for this non uniform day. 

 

School Dinner – A special Soup and Burger match day menu will be served on 

Friday 12th also in a change to the published school dinner menu.   

 

We wish the St Patrick’s team and management the very best in the match on 

Sunday. Up the Pats! 

 

 

Teachers’ Strike – Thursday 18th January – School closed. 

 

Please note that school will be closed on Thursday 18th January due to a 

widespread public sector strike involving teachers and many other professions. 

This is an escalation of industrial action from the previous half day strike held 

by teachers in November.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

P Quinn 


